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REVITALIZATION OF SUNNYBROOK UNITED CHURCH 

  
A sub-committee of Finance and Property has been formed to revitalize 
the Church. F & P and this committee will work together to identify 
problem areas, declutter, repair, repaint and clean the Church with the 
end goal of continuing to provide welcoming, functional, and inviting 
spaces for all who enter. This project will take between 18 and 24 
months and the congregation will be kept informed throughout the 
entire process.  
 
Costs will be minimal and will be covered by the existing maintenance 
budget, however, other sources of funding – grant monies, donations, 
fundraising projects - are being investigated. 
 
HERE’S THE PLAN: 

 Information will be provided to the general congregation and 
specific user groups who use the room being revitalized. 
Additional instructions will be provided during these personal 
conversations. Once the groups have identified items they no 
longer use, the congregation will be given the opportunity to 
provide feedback about the items being discarded. Excess 
furniture and supplies will be donated to charity or disposed of. 

 Revitalization will begin and, depending on the room and work 
that has been identified, may require help from congregation 
members, outside sources or hiring outside help. 

 Once the room is finished a “Responsibility Sheet” will be 
created for all user groups, identifying expectations and 
priorities for them to follow and to be accountable in the 
ongoing upkeep.  
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Although this is the basic outline that we intend to follow, changes may 
occur as we work through the process. Watch for announcements in the 
bulletin, handouts and posters outside the specific rooms being 
revitalized for updated information.  
 
We acknowledge this is a huge project and we look forward to working 
together with you all to continue to build on the positive and focussed 
direction we have established for our Church and its members.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact 
Jodi Dore at 403.343.1773 or jodidore4@gmail.com.  

Thank you, in advance, for your support of this project.  
  
Marvin Pickering, Mary Ellen Moore, Jodi Dore, Lyn Goertzen 
  
 LET’S BEGIN … 

The first rooms to be revitalized are as follows. We will be contacting 
the user groups shortly. 

1) Narthex 
2) Choir Area 
3) Loose Storage beside Choir pews 
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